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We’ve Been Very Busy     
Making Changes!! 

As we end yet another successful WestDale Warriors 
hockey season, the signs of changes and all things new 
are becoming visible with Spring upon us. New being our 
first quarterly newsletter “your WestDale Post”. What a 
perfect way to tell you, our neighbours that the WestDale 
building is looking better than ever. It’s been a few years 
in the works but your WestDale Community Centre has 
modernized older building systems such as three new 
furnaces, received a brand new roof, 4 new roof top units 
for heating and air conditioning, a hot water tank 
upgrade, as well as new paint colours throughout the hall, 
board room, and foyer. This past summer the centre 
underwent complete bathroom renovations to service 
both hockey and hall side areas. This also included 
accessibility functions for the main hall doors as well as 
all four bathroom.  
New flooring in the main hall marked with a variety of 
sport courts including basketball, badminton, volleyball,  
and pickle ball is now ready to use. New equipment was 
purchased plus moveable basketball nets to accommodate 
all ages and learning stages.  

Members, management and staff have been fearlessly 
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AGM  
WestDale Community Centre’s 
Annual General Meeting is 
April 26, 2016 at 8pm. This is 
your opportunity to be in-
volved with building a stronger 
community. All board positions 
are available for nomination. 
We need everyone’s support in 
meeting our quorum so come 
and see what we are all about.  

We always need new volun-
teers to sit on the executive to 
help keep the facilities and 
programs running. Join our 
board and help make a differ-
ence. 

WestDale Carnival 2017 
Looking for enthusiastic volun-
teers interested in presenting 
ideas to bring our community 
together. Help us celebrate 
winter in WestDale by joining 
the Carnival committee. For  
carnival meetings check our 
website www.westdale.mb.ca. 
for future dates. We are already 
accepting sponsorships, dona-
tions, and silent auction prizes 
to boost our fundraising efforts 
for ongoing programs and im-
provements. Email 
westdale@mymts.net.  

President’s Message 
The winter season is over and I 
would like to take this opportu-
nity to thank all the players and 
parents for taking part in a fun 
filled and successful season. I 
also especially want to thank 
the coaches and volunteers for 
coming forward and for their 
tireless efforts with winter car-
nival and running programs, we 
could not have done it with out 
you. Hope to see more out to 
the AGM on April 26, as it will 
be my honour to meet more 
neighbours like you
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brainstorming ideas for a better place and new 
programming for all ages to enjoy in our community. We 
are one fabulous team. We have done almost $1,000,000 
of improvements in the last few years through 
fundraising efforts, local grants, and funds from the city. 
Stay tuned for MORE….. 

Upstairs in the building is a newly renovated dance studio 
completed with ballet bars, mirrors, fun fresh new paint, 
and flooring already being enjoyed by the staff and 
dancers of Karen Luba School of Dance and Winnipeg Dy-
namite Cheer squads. New trophy cases are on display 
with the latest awards awarded to Westdale hockey teams 
and Winnipeg Dynamite Cheer. Your efforts and hard 
work has paid off and your community is proud off all of 
you. 

Through grants, new programs are offered as well as the 
hiring of a very talented and creative kids programming 
director. Kids in the Kitchen has been completely booked 
and has a waiting list for future classes as well as the 
newest program Kids can Sew. Check out 
www.westdale.mb.ca for future start dates as well as mini 
sessions to accommodate the demand of these programs. 
While attending any of our programs at the centre, feel 
free to use the new cubbies located under the trophy case 
for your outdoor personal belongings. 
In the next couple of weeks new skate safe flooring 
throughout the hockey side of the building will be 
installed. Don’t want to miss the big game while in the 
building… SURPRISE!! New TVs for the foyer, and the 
board room will be finishing up with installation and MTS 
network available for those interested. 

We would like to welcome everyone to the community 
centre on June 12, 2016 for our first Spring Carnival. 
Come out and see everything that has taken place at 
Westdale Community Centre. Burgers and hotdogs will be 
cooking and smelling so delicious on our newly purchased 
barbecue. We want to see you all there. 

Please don’t miss us, email westdale@mymts.net. for 
future quarterly newsletters. Like us on Facebook, 
search Westdale Community Centre
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Programs Available 
WestDale Community Centre 
has a variety of programs for all 
ages.  

• KidsPlay Blvd ages 0-5 
FREE(with parents) Every 
Tuesday from 9am-2:30pm  
kplayblvd@gmail.com 

• Kids in the Kitchen        
westdalekitchen@shaw.ca 

• Kids can Sew                   
westdalekitchen@shaw.ca 

• Softball May and June 2016 
tracyturner@shaw.ca 

• Free Kids Fun Night ages 
4-12 every Friday 6:30-9pm 
westdale@mymts.net 

• Active 50 plus Aerobics 
every Wednesdays 
9:30-10:30am 
dmwwilson@mymts.net 

• WestDale Warrior Hockey 
will return in the fall           
wcc.hockey@mymts.net 

• Winnipeg Dynamite Cheer 
sarah.dynamite@gmail.com 

• Karen Luba School of Dance 
klsd_dance@hotmail.com 

• Charleswood Senior Centre 
Pickle-ball 
camilla@charleswoodsenior-
centre.org 

• Do you have a interest for PIYO 
and ZUMBA? We might have 
classes for you at        
www.westdale.mb.ca 

• Please contact us if you or 
your organization would like 
to run programs out of our 
facilities. 
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